Hello,

| want to voice my support for social gaming, and against HB 2190. I live in Eugene Oregon, at
420 East 18th Avenue Apartment C, zip code 97401, and | play at social gaming clubs all the
time, at least once a week. They aren't causing any problems, and it blows my mind that a bunch
of big money interests from Washington State casinos are coming down here and trying to get us
to close our social gaming clubs. What do they have to do with Oregon law? They don't live in
Oregon, they don't operate in Oregon, and they don't pay taxes in Oregon, but they're getting all
this going about shutting down our social gaming clubs, just to try and get us to all go up and pay
the ridiculous rake at their Indian casinos? That is absolutely ridiculous. Tell them to mind their
own business, and leave Oregon social gaming clubs alone!

Sincerely,
Doug Atkinson



